
Posted August 20, 2021 

 

                                                                             
 

 

  

AMENDED  

SANDOVAL COUNTY ETHICS BOARD  

NOTICE OF SCHEDULED MEETING FOR  

AUGUST 26, 2021 AT 4:00 P.M. 
 

 

The Sandoval County Ethics Board gave notice that the Ethics Board meeting was 

cancelled on Thursday, July 29, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. The subsequent meeting is now 

scheduled for Thursday August 26, 2021, at 4:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at 

the Sandoval County Administration Building D, Commission Chambers (3rd floor), 

1500 Idalia Road, Bernalillo, NM. 

 

  NOTICE: 

  Governor Michelle Lujan Grisham has amended the Public Health Emergency Order 

  declaring that all individuals are required to wear a mask and social distance while  

  in attendance. The meeting may be viewed online at www.sandovalcountynm.gov  

  The public may leave comments at  

  https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/public-comment-ethics-board/ 

  For more information, call the County Attorney’s Office at (505) 867-7507. 

 

NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: 

If you have any questions or need accommodations to access the internet please 

contact the County Attorney’s Office at (505) 867-7507 as soon as possible. 

http://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/
https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/public-comment-ethics-board/

